
From: kanez@pacificcrestequine.com
Sent: Wednesday, July 08, 2009 11:40 AM
To: San Joaquin Cross Valley Loop Project
Subject: cross valley loop transmission

Mr. Uchida-

I would like to comment on the Cross Valley Loop Transmission Profject. My husband and I have great 
concern over the Route that would put the lines in  proximity to Sequoia Union Elementary Schhol.  
Our children attend this school, and from the Executive Summary Report, the lines/towes would be visible 
from the school. With other, more reasonable choices for the Route (including Route 3, our preferred 
route) why would the Utilities Commission even consider putting something like this in such proximity to 
an elemnetary school.

Thank you

Kelly Anez, DVM
Pacific Crest Equine
Exeter, CA 93221
kanez@pacificcrestequine.com
(559)592-4753
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